From; crnma Goud

Sent: 24 May 2022 12:15
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2022/2019/P Camden Highline

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hi

As a resident of Kings Cross | wanted to get in touch to show my support for the Camden Highline project.

As seen with the Kings Cross estate regeneration opening up disused places will open up further parts of the
community to wider economic benefits. It will continue the journey from Kings Cross station linking up wider parts
of Camden’s businesses and neighbourhoods. It will have a positive impact providing community surveillance across
the borough. It will provide a much needed wildlife corridor linking Camley Street Nature Park and Regents Canal.

This is a huge opportunity for the Council to support a groundbreaking project, protecting and celebrating our
railway assets to provide a much needed community space.

| hope that the council looks favourably on the planning application.

Kind regards,
Emma Bould



